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Nursery Topic Letter – Summer Term 2020 
‘Things We Love’ 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope you are all well and managed to have some lovely family time over the Easter break.  
 
As we all know, these are unprecedented times and it’s probably fair to say that we are all still adjusting to 
our new normal. As such, this termly letter is very different to the ones we have written in previous years, 
as we plan to continue in lockdown at least for the foreseeable future. Whilst we have no inside knowledge 
of the government plans, we are hopeful that the lockdown for schools will end before July 21st so we can 
welcome your fabulous children back to Fleet and so finish their year in nursery in the way it should be.  
 
We’ve chosen to call our topic this term, Things We Love, we’re going to continue to base it around a 
weekly theme such as dinosaurs, superheroes, minibeasts, sea creatures, pirates and mermaids to name a 
few. We’d also love it if you could let us know some of your child’s interests and favourite stories and we’ll 
try include some of these too. Our first theme will be plants and growing so we will be focusing the story of 
The Enormous Turnip. In the coming weeks, we will also continue with our weekly sounds and maths focus, 
and provide you with ideas and resources to support this.  
 
We will continue to plan for the seven different areas of learning and development in the Early Years 
Foundation Stage as part of our Home Learning Task List. Please remember these are suggested activities - 
more than anything we want you all to stay safe and enjoy playing together. We will also continue to 
upload new videos of stories, songs and activities for you to watch each week and you’ll also be able to 
continue to access the videos we’ve previously uploaded too. Please remember that there are also lots of 
learning ideas at the top of the Nursery page to keep your children busy as well. 
 
Remember you can access the Nursery Home Learning page using the link below – 
http://www.fleet.camden.sch.uk/CorHLNur 
 

We miss all your children and enjoy hearing all about them, as well as speaking to them during our phone 
calls. As the term begins we will continue to call all families twice a week, however, we also appreciate the 
current demands on family life and attempting to juggle working from home too, so if you would prefer a 
weekly rather than twice phone call then please just let us know.  
 

Thank you for the photos you have sent so far. It has been lovely seeing what you are all up to. Please 
continue to do this via admin@fleet.camden.sch.uk  regardless if they are directly related to the nursery 
task list or other fantastic things you have been doing at home.  
 
We hope you are all well and looking after each other. 
 
Warmest wishes 
 
Nicola and Rebecca  
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